
 
Dear Parents 

 

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 
week.  

 

In Literacy, students will be continuing with Big Writing Adventures (here is an 
introduction video: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8BHP_5_zHaE). They have 

become secret writing agents for the Big Writing Agency and are currently helping 

the agents write about some visiting aliens! Students will be writing descriptions, 

using paragraphs and adding conjunctions to their writing. 

 

In Numeracy, students will continue to identify regular and irregular 2D shapes 

and measure the angles of 2D shapes, looking for shapes that have a right angle 

(90°). The students will then learn to measure the perimeter (border) of different 
regular and irregular 2D shapes. 

 

In Science, students will be experiment and discovering gravity. Children will be 
experimenting with watercolours, pens and other objects. They will be trying to 

find out what kind of force gravity is.  

 

In IPC, students will be learning about the different jobs done at an airport and 
thinking about the particular skills and qualities needed to do them. Children will 

then focus on the many roles performed by airline flight attendants and will create 

a training video. 
 

In Art, students will be drawing an upside down picture. They will be learning the 

technique of bypassing the symbol system in order to draw shapes and curves with 
ease. 

 

In ICT, students will be uploading their video clips and learning how to use the 

Windows Movie Maker programme. They will be merging a few tutorial videos 
together to form a 60 second movie.  

 

For PSHE, students will be creating items in groups for their garden of hopes and 

dreams. They will be practicing their teamwork skills.  

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

  The week ahead in Year 3            (11 Feb - 15 Feb 2018) 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8BHP_5_zHaE


Notice & Reminders: 

 

 If you are not receiving the Home Learning Menu each and every week, 
please notify Reception, who can update our email records. 

 Please remember that learning starts at 7:10. Reading and phonics starts 

the day so any late arrivals miss valuable learning time. Please ensure 

students arrive promptly at 7:00. 

 Monday is a 12:40pm finish for our school Open Day/BBQ that afternoon. 

Please come along and join us! 

 A gentle reminder regarding National Sports Day (Tuesday 13 

February) – school is closed.  

 Year 3 Sports Day will be on Thursday 15 February. Students will need 

their house colour t-shirts. 

 As part of our PSHE lessons we will be creating an interactive physical 

display of our dreams and goals. We require each student to bring in an 
apple-sized pebble to be decorated as part of this display. 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend! 
 

Yours faithfully 

 

Year 3 Team 
 


